

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Mary Casillas Salas

MEMO

June 06, 2016

TO: Donna Norris, City Clerk

CC: Kerry Bigelow, Senior Deputy City Clerk

VIA: Adrianna Hernandez, Constituent Services Representative

FROM: Mayor Mary Casillas Salas

RE: Boards & Commissions Re-Appointments

The Mayor would like to recommend the following Commissioners for re-appointment:

- Leticia Cazares, Cultural Arts Commission
- Ricardo Jimenez, Healthy Chula Vista Advisory Commission
- Lucia Martinez, Healthy Chula Vista Advisory Commission
- Ana Ruth Robles, Housing Advisory Commission
- Diana Velo, Healthy Chula Vista Advisory Commission
- Bryan Felber, Charter Review Commission
- Gary Fink, Historic Preservation Commission
- Oscar Romo, Resource Conservation Commission
- Robert Ross, Charter Review Commission
- Anthony Stewart, Veterans Advisory Commission

Please place these items on the June 14, 2016 Council agenda for ratification.

Thank you.